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!Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: W. Murphy, Site Vice President :
LaSalle County Station !
2601 North 21st Road !
Marseilles, IL 61341

Dear Mr. Murphy:

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-373/930039(DRSS); 50- |

374/93039(DRSS) c

This refers to a recent routine radiation protection inspection report
| (Inspection Report 50-373/930039(DRSS); 50-374/93039(DRSS) dated January 6,

'3

1994. i|

|
-

It has come to our attention that the reproduced copies of the inspection :i

report did not include the attached page number "2". Please review any copies
of the inspection report you have and add the attached page to the report.! .

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of f
this letter and the attachment will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. (

Sincerely, !

'' Original signed by C nthia D. Pederson'' ii

$ $$ N373 Cynthia D. Pederson, Chief
a PDR Reactor Support Programs Branch :

,i

Attachment: Page 2 of Inspection Report |

cc w/ attachment: !
L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President, !

Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services |

D. J. Ray, Acting Station Manager ,

'J. Lockwood, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
i D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory i
' Services Manager !

OC/LFDCB {
Resident Inspectors LaSalle :

!Dresden, Quad Cities n
Richard Hubbard 470003
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division ,

'Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public Counsel
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
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! Loud Snell p Hague -Pederson
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____. _ _ _ _ . _ . _ __ , _ ,_ _ . _ _ _.
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